
 
Marshall Just for Kix 
1510 Stadium Drive, Marshall, MN 56258 
 

PARKING - highlighted in yellow 
Please use the parking lot highlighted in yellow to park and wait for your dancers.  
Drop Off / Pick Up - highlighted in pink 
You can use the area highlighted in pink to drop off and/or pick up your dancer. We only 
recommend this for dancers that are in 4th grade on up. 
 

Suite 2 Entrance Door 
Our practice space is located inside the door straight ahead, then on your 
right. You will see a small sign that states “Gym” and one that states 
“Cafeteria”. The bathrooms and a water fountain are located across the hall 
from our practice space.  

 
Parking/Hallway Notes:  
We understand that the parking lot and hallway 
can get congested at times - usually during 
class changes. After a few weeks of our 
season, things usually slow down a bit and we 
get into a rhythm with pick ups / drop offs and 
parents hanging out in the hallways. Thank you 
for your patience and understanding during our 
busy times! 
 
Dancers 2 years through 3rd grade, we ask 
that a parent accompany them in and stay with 
them until their class starts, then come in to 
pick them up (if you choose to leave). You do 
not need to wait in the hallway during class, it is 
an option if you choose! We find when you 
bring them in before class it is a great chance 
to use the bathroom before class! 
 
Our instructors are teaching in the Gym or 
Cafeteria, so are not able to watch children in 
the hallway. So we ask kids to wait with us if 
their parents are not there at the end of class.  


